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17 January 2020 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Dates & Information 

PTA Support 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the PTA for their continued support raising money for the 
school and for making grant applications. We are pleased to announce that Ysgol Bro Hyddgen has been 
chosen as one of the Tesco Bags for Help causes. The school’s Seeds to Salad project involves planting, 
growing, harvesting and cooking workshops. Please support the cause by voting in store. Ask for the Blue 
tokens and choose Ysgol Bro Hyddgen PTA. You can vote in-store until 31 March 2020. Tell all your friends 
to fill our slot.   
 

Staffing 

Mr Adam Lewis was appointed as a full time teacher at Ysgol Gynradd Plascrug, Aberystwyth and Mrs Ceri 

Thompson has temporarily been appointed to teach Masarnen class (Year 3 & 4 English medium). 

 

Attendance 
I would like to remind you of the importance of consistent school attendance: the school and government 
target is 95%+. If a child’s attendance falls below 90% the Education Welfare Office is informed and holidays 
taken during term-time cannot be authorised if your child’s attendance falls below 94.7%, unless there are 
extenuating circumstances. We kindly ask for a copy of all medical and dental appointments which takes a 
child out of school, so that we can authorise the absence. 
 
Dates for Your Diary 
See over page for a list of dates for your diary between now and the end of term which I hope you will find 
useful. Please note that these dates may change according to circumstances. Every effort is made to 
communicate last minute messages by text and social media: FaceBook & Twitter. All letters can also be 

downloaded from the school’s website: https://brohyddgen.cymru/index.php/letters/ 
 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Haf ap Robert 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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